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Please find Foodstuffs submission attached.
 
Thanks and regards
 
Melissa Hodd
GM Government Relations

Caution: The information contained in this email is CONFIDENTIAL. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please
notify Foodstuffs immediately. Thank you.
 

This message has been sent from Foodstuffs North Island Limited
 
The information contained in this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it
is addressed.  If you received this message in error, please contact the sender immediately
by return email and delete this message and your reply.  If you received this message in
error you are prohibited from using any information in this email in any other way.




